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2015 Pueblo County United Way Campaign Kickoff
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The annual  Pueblo County United Way Campaign has begun!  

Each year PCCLD has been a proud sponsor of this important campaign by facilitating employee donor participation.  All donations benefit those in need within the local Pueblo community!   

Here’s how you can make a difference….

· Make a one-time donation by cash or check payable to United Way, OR
· Sign up to make a monthly payroll deduction throughout 2015 

HR has sent a package of United Way information to each supervisor for distribution.  Ask you supervisor for a United Way Donation form and enter to win a $500 Gas Card!  
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Donations and entry forms must be submitted to Human Resources by December 1st.  If you elect to contribute through a monthly payroll deduction, your deductions will begin in January 2014.


For more information on Pueblo County United Way visit: http://www.pueblounitedway.org/


Questions?   
Contact:  Florence McKercher 562-5653 or Sara Rose 562-5632.www.pueblolibrary.org
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